
 

CONSTRUCTION UPDATE: NM 68-US 64 Project to Be in Winter Suspension Beginning 
Thursday, Nov. 23, 2023; Paseo del Pueblo Sur Will Be Completely Open 
NOTE: All construction is weather permitting and subject to change without notice. 

Update as of Tuesday, Nov. 21, 2023 
 

NEW: Construction will 
go into winter suspension 
on the NM 68-US 64 
project in Taos as of 
Thanksgiving Day, 
Thursday, Nov. 23, 
2023.  
 
During winter  
suspension, all lanes will 
be open on Paseo Del 
Pueblo Sur.  
 
The intersection of 
Quesnel and Paseo del 
Pueblo Sur will also be 
fully open.  
 

Construction is 
expected to resume in 
April 2024. 
 
For information, to ask 
questions or to sign up 
for free email updates, 
visit the project website, 
www.taosnm6864.com, 
or call Patti Watson at  
1-800-687-3417 or 505-
269-9691.  
 
Info is also available at 
www.nmroads.com.  
 
 

http://www.taosnm6864.com/
http://www.nmroads.com/

